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NOTE TO EDITORS: BUDGET BRIEFING

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will conduct a briefing
for reporters on its Fiscal Year 1998 budget at 4 p.m. Thursday
(Feb. 6) in the Press Room (1F22) on the ground floor of the One
White Flint North building at 11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville,
Maryland. This building is near the Washington Metro Red Line's
White Flint station.
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